Community Notice
Firekeepers Needed

It’s that time of year once again. The Sacred Fire will
be lit on October 15, 2024 at 9 AM and will be
extinguished on October 19, 2024 at 9 AM.

If you are interested in watching the fire for any
specific time, please call the Band Office
(902) 467-3802, or email Dawn at
frontdesk@bearriverfirstnation.ca with your time
request and it will be recorded. Thank you, without
our valued volunteers, it would not be possible.




